
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
 

Olympia, Washington 98504 

 

 

 

 

February 9, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Holly Dickson, MD 

Women’s Wellness, PLLC 

1427 Jefferson Avenue, #B3 

Enumclaw, Washington  98022 

 

RE: Determination of Reviewability #18-01 

 

Dear Dr. Dickson: 

 

Thank you for your February 8, 2018, e-mail requesting to withdraw the Determination of 

Reviewability application referenced above that was submitted on behalf of Women’s 

Wellness, PLLC.  As of the date of this letter, your application is withdrawn.   

 

The department will refund 100 percent of the review fee and begin processing a warrant in 

the amount of $1,925 payable to “Women’s Wellness, PLLC.”  The refund will be sent to 

you at the following address: 

 

Women’s Wellness, PLLC 

1427 Jefferson Avenue, #B3 

Enumclaw, Washington  98022 

 

If you have any questions regarding the refund, you may call me directly at (360) 236-2957 

or e-mail me at karen.nidermayer@doh.wa.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen Nidermayer, Analyst 

Certificate of Need Program 

Community Health System 

 

mailto:karen.nidermayer@doh.wa.gov



